
St. Montfort school, Patel Nagar, Bhopal 

SMS/CIR/2017/02          Date: 22/06/17 

Dear Parents, 

 Greetings from St. Montfort School, Bhopal     

1. We have re-opened the school on 15th June 2017, I am sure your ward had an 

enjoyable and educative summer vacation. 

2. We were trying to make some adjustment with the bus service to see whether 

Nursery to IInd    can be separated from classes III to IV. But we found that in many 

routes we are not benefiting the time factor.  

3. Hence from Friday (i.e. 23/06/2017) buses will come to your stop as previous time 

table and previous buses (P1 to P9). Sorry for the inconvenience caused. 

4. 26th June will be a holiday on A/c of Id – Ul – Fitr. In case there are any changes in 

holiday then 26th June will be a working day. Kindly get updated with T.V. News. 

5. Kindly get a 200 pages copy and send it to school on every Saturday for remedial 

classes for III to XII. 

6. From this Saturday (24/06/2017) Saturday timing will be from 7:15 to 12:10 for 

classes Nursery to II and 7:15 to 12:30 for classes III to XII. 

 

  
 Principal 

Bro.T.Alex 

 


